
From: Guyer, John <jguyer@pa.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

'Christian L. Soura'csoura@gmail.com
CC: Warburton, Brendabrwarburto@pa.gov

Date: 9/9/2014 5:10:19 PM
Subject:

Hey, hope you are well.  I have a work question that I’m wondering if you can help with or 
point me in the right direction.  We have an innovation suggestion that the state should 
make accepting donations to state programs easier.  Our understanding is that SC might 
have an extensive donation/tax return check off type of program.
 
Do you know who we could contact to get more information?  We’re trying to gauge the 
level of participation and average amount to see if it would cover the cost of setting up 
the system.
 
Thanks,
John
 
 
Effective Monday, September 30, 2013, our office has moved.  Please see our new address below.
 
John Guyer | Director of Budget Analysis
Governor's Budget Office
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
333 Market St., 19th Floor | Harrisburg, PA 17101
Phone: 717.265.8073 | Fax: 717.783.3368
e-mail: jguyer@pa.gov | Web: www.budget.state.pa.us
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